
 

 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
January 23, 2023      VIA EMAIL & REGISTERED MAIL 
 
Jonny Cracower 

Mizrahi Development Group (The One) Inc. 
127 Hazelton Ave 
Toronto, ON M5R 2E4 
 
  
Re:  Noise Exemption Permit – Application No. C245001 
 1 Bloor Street West Toronto, ON M4W 1A3  
 
Dear Jonny Cracower: 
 
Please be advised that your application for a noise exemption permit has been denied for the 
following reason: 
 

1. Pursuant to Toronto Municipal Code, Chapter 591, Noise, Section 3.2 – Exemption Permits, 
the City Councillor where the activity is to take place has provided an objection to the 
application being approved. 

 
As a result, Municipal Licensing and Standards is not able to approve this noise exemption permit 
application.   
 
Please be advised that you may appeal this decision to the community council which has jurisdiction 
for the location of the proposed activity by filing an appeal within 21 days of the date of this notice 
with the City Clerk at City Clerk's Office, City of Toronto, City Hall, 2nd Floor, 100 Queen Street West, 
Toronto, Ontario, M5H 2N2.  There is a fee for filing this appeal as well as a charge for notification to 
all residents within 100 metres of the location of the proposed activity. 
 
For more information on this application denial or the appeal process, please contact the Bylaw 
Enforcement, Noise Team at NoiseTO@toronto.ca or by telephone at 416-392-4380. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Terry Van Elswyk, Manager 
Dedicated Noise Team 
 
Copy: City Clerk   

  

Municipal Licensing and Standards 
Bylaw Enforcement  
1530 Markham Road, 3rd Floor 
Toronto, ON    M1B 3G4 
 
 
 

Anna Fernandes  

Director, Bylaw Enforcement 

Municipal Licensing and Standards 
Carleton Grant, Executive Director 
 
 
 
  

Terry Van Elswyk 
Manager 
Dedicated Noise Team 
Tel:  416-338-3211 
Terry.VanElswyk@toronto.ca 
www.toronto.ca/mls 
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